
The move from primary school was particularly hard for our foster son as his primary school was not in the KLB catchment area.
Our son was extremely anxious and terribly insecure about the changes he had to face; meeting new teachers and pupils.
As a family we were equally concerned when our son made the educational shift and settling into a new stage of his life.

The transition sessions that KLB provided were amazing giving us all so much information, guidance and familiarising our son 
with KLB.

The SENCO team are absolutely wonderful and have given him stability to aid his development and support his needs.
We receive consistent communication and updates from the school and they have put in an astonishing amount of time and 
effort helping our son to move forward.
He is a different young man and wants to learn and participates in lots of different sports since joining KLB.
KLB have given him the confidence to do so.

'Fabulous school with a marvellous approach '
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